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November 1, 2016 
 
 
Rich Becker, Chair 
Judiciary & Administration Committee  
 
Dear Rich: 
 
This will serve to notify you that I am making the following appointments. Please be advised that the City 
Attorney, Mayor and City Clerk are reviewing all of the terms of each appointed office. These appointments 
are based on the best available information at this time and are subject to continued review.  Any updates 
or corrections may be made at a future time based on their findings.  
 
City of La Crosse Arts Board 
Replace Jan Gallagher with Jennifer Terpstra, 1315 State Street, for the residue of a two (2) year term 
ending September 10, 2018. 
 
Replace Eva Marie Restel with Kate Parker, 1117 13th Street S., for the residue of a two (2) year term ending 
September 10, 2018. 
 
International Committee 
Reappoint Nicole Gullekson, 3000 Baier Lane, for the residue of another three (3) year term ending  
September 12, 2019. 
 
Replace Marti Schwem with Art Marson, 717 19th Street S., for the residue of a three (3) year term ending 
September 12, 2017. 
 
La Crosse County Convention & Visitors Bureau 
Reappoint Laurie Pfaff, W763 E. Mohawk Lane, Stoddard, for another one (1) year term ending  
November 13, 2017. 
 
Reappoint Jeff Johnson, 3310 Bayside Court, for another one (1) year term ending November 13, 2017. 
 
Municipal Transit Utility Board 
Replace Brady Gross with Paul Reeck, 14521 Genesis Road, Sparta, for the residue of a one (1) year term 
ending September 30, 2017. 
 
Room Tax Commission 
Reappoint Marilyn Wigdahl, 2938 Leonard Street, for another two (2) year term ending December 13, 2018. 
 
Reappoint Jim Hill, 2124 Johnson Street, for another two (2) year term ending December 13, 2018. 
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Confirmation of the above appointments is needed and will be appreciated.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Mayor Tim Kabat 
 
TK:hs 
 
C: Clerk’s Office, Attorney’s Office
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